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BOROUGH COUNCIL OF KING’S LYNN AND WEST NORFOLK 
 

REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 
 

RETURNING OFFICER’S FURTHER COMMENTS 
 
As Returning Officer I have noted that the Council is undertaking a review of 
Polling Districts and Places. 
 
As regards the suitability of proposed Polling Stations with respect to: 
 
 Access for all electors including those with any disability  
 Facilities for the required staff, tables, booths and notices 
 
I consider all existing and proposed Polling Stations to be satisfactory. 
 
Following representations received, I note that Council 
 

1.  is minded to amend the Polling District Review Schedule to create a 
new Polling District for the Minster Court part of Fairstead (PD2) and 
amend the description of the area of the Polling Place to allow those 
electors to vote in person at the Polling Station currently held at  
Minster Court for Springwood electors. 

 
2. will leave further consideration of changing the area of the Polling 

Place for Springwood (PA1) until the Returning Officer can consult with 
a sample of that electorate as to a preferred Polling Station venue. This 
will be taken forward May 2019-January 2020 in readiness for the 
finalisation of the Review. 
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